commentletters

From: Mark Chrisler <mchrisler@fruitridgevista.com>

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 11:13 AM

To: commentletters

Subject: 2-2-16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)



Dear State Water Resources Control Board,

In the spirit of the upcoming Changes to Achieve Statewide Reductions in Urban Potable Water Usage, Fruitridge Vista Water Company would like point out to the Board that we submitted updated population data at the request of DWR in 2015.

Our current population is now estimated to be 21,441 people and we have been using this figure throughout 2015. If you use the current population # our July-Sept 2014 GPCD drops to 179.9 vs. 229.6 as illustrated below:

Current: Jul-Sep 2014 Production: 347,155,200/90 days/16,800 pop. = 229.6* (36%) Updated: Jul-Sep 2014 Production: 347,155,200/90 days/21,441 pop. = 179.9 (32%)

Therefore the correct Conservation Tier would be 32%

As you are now seeking to update population data to reflect accurate service area populations, we request that you adjust our Conservation Tier to reflect our current population.

Best Regards, Mark Chrisler Fruitridge Vista Water Company